
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes May 10, 2018 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairwoman; Larry Smith; Lisa Brown-Kucharski; 

Andrew Brubaker and Glenn Greenwood, Consultant. 

The workshop ran from 8:05 A.M. to 9:20 A.M. 

A copy of the Acronyms list, put together by Andy, was handed out for review.    

A couple corrections were noted and made.  It will become Appendix 1. 

A final review of the Public Utilities Chapter was done.  It was decided that the 

three chapters that have been given a final review (Public Utilities, 

Community Vision and Goals, and Transportation) would be sent through 

(with maps included) to Charlyn for final perusal prior to being sent to the 

Planning Board for review, public hearing and approval.   

The Housing Chapter and the Natural Resources Chapter will be sent through 

for final review so as to be completed at the next workshop.  Final review of 

the Future Land Use and Existing Land Use Chapters will take place at a later 

workshop.  The Community Facilities and Recreation Chapters are to be 

completed for review. 

The next workshop is scheduled for Thursday, May 24, 2018, at 8:00 A.M.   


